
What’s happening at N
ursery! 

8th June to 12th June 2015 

In nursery school you may notice that the role play area in Cherry room has changed to 

have a school focus. We are starting to get the children who will be moving on in           

September, ready for the transition to their new school. 

You can really help with the changes by doing some of the following:- 

 Make sure you attend all the induction days and meetings at your child’s new school. 

 Look at the schools website and talk about the school together. 

 Try to go to the school and just walk past it looking at the outside together. 

 Try to get some story books from the library about starting school and read them as 

bed time stories. 

 Teach them the name of their new school and talk about their teacher so they get 

use to hearing their names. 

 If your child is still not independent in putting on their coat, shoes and other clothes 

allow them to practice this during the next few weeks and the holidays. 

 Talk to staff  here at nursery school if you have any concerns or worries and also 

carry on talking to the staff in the new setting- working as partners with your child’s 

new school will really help your child to get the best out of their time in school. 

If you have a child staying here in September please check that you have received your 

letter giving you the date that your child starts back. Let us know if you haven't received 

it. 

 

Please come along and join us for our Fathers’ Day Concerts   
 

Wednesday 17th June at 10.45am in Cherry Room for Butterflies (Mon- 

Wed), Ladybirds, Hedgehogs and Squirrels  

 

 Friday 19th June at 2.00pm   in Cherry Room for Caterpillars, Butterflies 

(Wed- Fri and full time),  

and Oak room for Robins and  Rabbits, Woodpeckers and Owls. 

Dads, granddads, uncles, very big brothers (and mums who want to come)  

are all invited.  

Please let us know what your favourite nursery rhyme or song is so 

that we can try to include your choice in the concerts. 

 



 Child safety. 

We will be talking to the children this week about 

things they can do to stay safe.  

You can help them with understanding how to 

keep safe by talking to them so why not check out the web-

site for tips and advice!    

http://www.childsafetyweek.org.uk/parents 

Be a safety hero!!! 

Fruit for the café                                
Please can children in  

Caterpillars 

bring in a few pieces of fruit this 

week to share in the café? 

Next week it will be the turn of   

Butterflies 

 

REMINDER!!! 

LAST DATE FOR PHOTOGRAPH    

ORDERS WILL BE FRIDAY 12TH 

JUNE 

REMINDER  - Workshops for parents!!  

 

 

Fun with numbers workshops - 8th, 15th and 22nd June 2015. Places still left! 
 

Chatter matters workshops - all about supporting your child's  speech,  

language and communication.  Thursday 2nd July 9.00am - 11.00am and Friday 

3rd July 12.30 to 2.30pm. ( Each course is made up of two sessions)  
 

 

Please book with reception. 
 

Can you help us?                  Możesz nam pomóc ? 
We need some Polish speaking volunteers to support our offsite  Forest school 

sessions this half term.  Please let your keyworker know if you’re able to    

support the children and staff on Thursdays until the end of term. 


